
Ann Beaudry
Portland
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To Members of the Committee:
Nothing feels more important in a democracy than that voters can be heard on 
critically important issues related to elections. I urge the legislature to send the 
referendum that would affect absentee ballots to the voters on November 4. Due to 
my husband's health concerns, we both receive absentee ballots for each election, and 
very much want to continue to do so. We use a convenient drop box to submit our 
ballot, and cannot think there is any good purpose whatsoever served by reducing the 
box locations.
Thank you for your consideration.


